LOVE. TEACH. HEAL. Our Mission Guided by the Love of Jesus Christ

February 15, 2022

A Personal Update from the Bishop

Dear Friends,

I write to update you about Scott's health as he continues to recover from his recent heart attack.

As you can imagine, these last few weeks have been a time of adjustment, and I am happy to let you know that Scott is doing well. His health has improved greatly, and he should be able to start rehab soon. Please know that your many expressions of care and good wishes are meaningful.



Thank you very much for your prayers, for your written notes, and, for all the many ways that you have expressed your love to us. I am also thankful for the diligent work of the diocesan staff who have given me an extra measure of support during the last few weeks. As we move forward, I will continue to keep my scheduled commitments and to be available to all of you as best possible.

Scott and I are exceedingly grateful for God's mercy and for your intercessions to God on our behalf. Our hearts are full and we continue to be hopeful for a strong recovery.

In Christ,

The Rt. Rev. Ketlen A. Solak, D.Min.

IX Bishop of Pittsburgh

